
  Senate bill 941 is not needed in the State of Oregon, we already 
have a background check.  Stopping people from giving firearms to 
family members is just another way to take away more of our 
freedom.  Selling a firearm to a friend is another way of taking away 
more freedom.  How would you enforce this bill, by requiring every 
gun owner to register all his firearms that are all ready registered 
when you purchace then. Just passing another bill aginst firearms in 
aginst the 2nd amendment and all you democrats who run the State 
Of Oregon should be ashamed the way you try to rule this great 
State  
 


